
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 16:    Friday 17th January 2020 

 

 

Young Voices 

We had a brilliant evening 
at the concert. All the 
children were stars and 
performed to their best. 
We were delighted to be 
alongside Tony Hadley. 

Everyone had a very 
memorable evening. 

 Dear Parents 

PAWS was sent home last Friday and already I have seen many 

outstanding pieces of evidence. Miks reflected his interpretation 

of using the colours of the rainbow by blowing through a straw to 

make patterns on the paper. It is always so interesting to see all 

the children’s different ideas under the same activity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Big Write Title is:  High Hopes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PAWS 
Hound- How can 
you use the 
colours of the 
rainbow to form 
an artwork in 
your own 
individual style? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us:admin@castlehill.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Spring Term 

Key Dates for Spring Term 2020 

Monday 17th February- Friday 21st February- Half Term  

Tuesday 17th March-Parents’ Evening- 3.20pm-6pm 

Thursday 19th March- Parents’ Evening- 4pm-7pm 

Friday 27th March-PAWS in 

Friday 3rd April – Term finishes at 2pm 

Monday 6th April- Friday 17th April – Easter Holiday 

 

 

 

 

 


